
Subject: PandaRoot meeting, Tuesday 7th of October, 10:00, EVO
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Sun, 05 Oct 2008 08:56:54 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

On Tuesday we will have our regular PandaRoot meeting: use all place and time (see subject line).

Tentative agenda points:

1) General announcements:

- > new subgroup coordinators
- > upcoming workshops
- > new group members
- >

2) Updating "Pandaroot contacts"

- > <http://panda-wiki.gsi.de/cgi-bin/viewauth/Computing/PandaRootContact>

3) Towards PandaRoot V3

- > status&planning

4) Tracking discussions:

- > urgent questions related to detector design (see "reply" message)
- > how to "join tracks from all detectors" : action plan!

5) AOB:

- > bugs, problems, etc.

If you have any point yourself which we need to discuss, please contact me asap.

Hear you on Tuesday!!!!

j.
